



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter August 18, 2021

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

It was so great seeing our students today! I saw lots of smiles from both students and teachers as we jumped into our 2021-22 school year. It's going to be a great year, and we can't wait to see everyone tomorrow!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

School Forms: Many forms are being sent home today. Be on the lookout for the Emergency Evacuation form (one per family,) the Student/Parent Agreement (one per family,) and the Chromebook Contract (every student in grades 4-8.) Please fill them all out and return them to the office tomorrow.

Room Parents Needed: Consider signing up to be a Room Parent/Helper for your child's classroom this year! We'd love to see some new faces for these roles – it's really quite easy and a fun way to be involved! More information and the form is attached here. Questions, email Carlene Brungs cjbrungs@fuse.net

Spiritwear: The Boosters will be selling spiritwear this year for all students. Here is a link to the shopping site https://stagnesschool.merchmake.com/

SCHOOL CALENDAR

<u>August</u>

- 23 Mum Online Sale Opens (PTO)
- 25 Parent Orientation (6 p.m.)
- 27 Parish Homecoming (6-11 p.m.)

September

- 1 Late Start (8:45 a.m. student arrival)
- 6 Labor Day No School
- 7 Mum Online Sale Ends (PTO)
- 8 Fall MAP Testing Begins
- 9 Lifetouch Picture Day
- 23 CCH/NDA 8th Grade Shadow Day
- 25 Saint Agnes Golf Outing (Athletic Boosters)

BOOSTERS

Golf news: The golf team is still looking for a few players. If interested, please sign up. Play begins 8/30. Contact Josh Randolph, St. Agnes Golf Director, (859) 992-6557 with questions.

Basketball director needed: The Boosters is currently looking for a girls basketball director. If interested, please contact Eric Dickman at ericd18@twc.com

PARISH

St. Agnes Homecoming turns 50!: This year will mark 50 years of our parish, current and past members alike, coming together for an evening of fun, fellowship, and family. If you are new to St. Agnes, our Homecoming is something that is unique to our parish. It is a FUN- raiser, not a fundraiser. There is music, good food and drinks, games for kids, and the opportunity to visit with parishioners from long ago and those who just joined our family. It is an inexpensive evening of fun. Mark your calendar for Friday, August 27 from 6 -11 on the parish grounds. We are always in need of many volunteers to help to make this evening a success. Please consider signing up to volunteer or bake/ bring a special dessert. Students grades five and up are encouraged to volunteer at the kids games or for after school set up from 3:00-4:00. All volunteers can sign up here. If you have questions, please contact Debbie Finke (dfinke@saintagnes.com).

COMMUNITY NEWS

School Cafeteria Managers: The School Food Services Office of the Diocese of Covington Department of Catholic Schools has an immediate need for candidates for School Cafeteria Manager positions at Blessed Sacrament School in Ft. Mitchell and St. Cecilia School in Independence. Each position is full-time, thirty hours per week, during the school year. Primary responsibilities involve overall supervision of the School's meals program, including: managing employees; ordering, receiving, and managing inventory; preparing and serving meals; operating the point-of-sale system; and interacting with school staff, students, and their parents. Organizational and interpersonal skills are essential to this position. Interested individuals may email or call Mrs. Jackie Kaiser, jkaiser@covdio.org, 859-392-1536.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School